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To Whom it May Concern,

I and my family firmly believe this scheme to be both a waste of money and a disgrace to the environment
around it. Having driven this route on a few occasions, it’s not a problematic situation. But the damage this
scheme will do is significant, is anti-climate/environment.
At this time, we have far, far better things to spend taxpayers money on. Please not let it be this.

Thanks
Ian
Ian Hobson

Sent from my iPad




